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Dear Travel Agencies Partners, 
 
Due to current situation which effects flights, additional rights are given to our passengers who will not be 
able to make their flight from/to Iran. 
 
• Travel date range will be applied as 01 October 2024 – 21 October 2024 (Included). 
• New Travel Date and Ticket Extension Date are defined as 10 December 2024 (Included). 
• The transaction date is defined as 21 October 2024 (Included). 
 
1) Reservation changes will be made free of charge only once. 
 
2) Refund requests: 
a) Tickets has not been used will be refunded free of charge. 
b) Partially used tickets for which the trip has not been completed; Refunds for unused flights will be made 
free of charge. 
 
3) Extension of Ticket’s duration: 
The validity of the ticket can be extended until 10 December 2024. (Included) without any fee difference or 
penalty. 

     

Ticketing Date Traveling Date New Traveling Date 
Ticket Extension 

Date 
Transaction Date 

01 OCT 2024 and 
before 

01 OCT 2024 – 21 
OCT 2024 (Included) 

10 DEC 2024 
(Included) 

10 DEC 2024 
(Included) 

21 OCT 2024 
(Included) 

  
Relevant applications will only be valid for flights operated by Turkish Airlines. 
Interline flights where TK is the marketing carrier are included. 

 
Your kind cooperation in smooth transfer of passengers is appreciated in advance 

ENDO: TELEX NO: 97920 
 

Sincerely,  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


